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November 9, 1987

Director

Division of Safety Research
NIOSH

944 Chestnut Ridge Road
Morgantown, West Virginia 26505

It would be devastating to the asbestos abatement industry and also
costly to the point that no company could live with the fact that
under this new proposal few respirators currently available in today's
asbestos abatement industry could be used. Almost none in the present
day market could pass the proposed new standards, 42 CFR Part 84.

For NIOSH to adjust this standard, we feel input from health and
safety professionals and from companies like ACMAT, is vital. We
request a recall of proposed 42 CFR Part 84.

Yours very truly,,

PRESIDENT




